
 

Hello Everyone,  

Hope you are all well and keeping safe.  Just wanted you to know 
how much I am missing you all and can’t wait to see you all again. 
It’s been lovely to see all the amazing pictures on our Home 
Learning section on the website and the amazing work you are all 
doing. Keep the pictures coming in!  

You are all doing brilliantly and making Aberford proud.  

I can’t wait to see you all soon, stay safe and healthy.  

Love Mrs Darley xxx                             

 

 

 

 


